
VIA ELECTRONIC TRANSMISSION 

The Honorable Christopher A. Wray 
Director 
Federal Bureau of Investigation 
935 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC 20535 

Dear Director Wray: 
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June 6, 2018 

We are writing to request that the FBI provide the Committee with a fully unredacted copy of 
the version of the FBI' s Confidential Human Source Policy Guide (CHSPG) currently in force. If a 
different version was in force in 2016, please provide a fully unredacted copy of that as well. 

Please provide the CHSPG by June 20, 2018. To the extent the CHSPG is classified, please 
deliver it to the Office of Senate Security. Although the Committee complies with all laws and 
regulations governing the handling of classified information, it is not bound, absent its prior 
agreement, by any handling restrictions or instructions on unclassified information unilaterally asserted 
by the Executive Branch. Therefore, if you have any specific requests with regard to the Committee ' s 
handling of unclassified material, we ask that you raise those with us in advance of production. 

As you know, it is the Committee' s constitutional duty to conduct oversight of the FBI. 
Acquiring the CHSPG is essential to the Committee' s oversight of the FBI's use of informants. Thank 
you for your prompt attention to this matter. If you have any questions, please contact Patrick Davis of 
Chairman Grassley' s Committee staff at (202) 224-5225 or Annie Owens of Ranking Member 
Feinstein' s staff at (202) 224-7703. 

Charles E. Grassley 
Chairman 
Committee on the Judiciary 

Sincerely, 

Dianne Feinstein 
Ranking Member 
Committee on the Judiciary 




